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REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

Request for Council’s Consideration

O Included on Agenda x  Added Item O Request from the Floor
(Submitted to Municipal (Submitted to Municipal
Clerk’s Office by Noon Clerk’s Office by Noon
Thursday) Monday)

Date of Council Meeting: March 5,2013

Subject: Feasibility of Road Extension of Sussex Drive

Motion for Council to Consider:

That Regional Council request staff provide a report on the feasibility of a roadway connection
between Sussex Drive in Stillwater Lake to Eider Drive in Timberlea.

Reason:

The roadway connection would create better access and increase safety in the community.

Outcome Sought:

Support for a staff report to determine feasibility of the roadway connection between Sussex
Drive and Eider Drive.

Councillor Matt Whitman District 13




